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2018 Oil Price Forecast - The impact next year's
oll price will have on well services

Offshore Network have produced a forecast of the Brent and WTI Qil Price throughout 2018 and a
review of how this will impact well service contractors.

ABERDEEN, ABERDEENSHIRE, SCOTLAND, December 7, 2017 /EINPresswire.com/ -- To help oil
and gas contractors and operators prepare for next year’s market dynamics, Offshore Network have
released their 2018 Market Forecast.

This report covers:

* A forecast of the Brent and WTI oil price throughout 2018
» An overview of the workover services operators can leverage during higher oil prices
* An examination of the P&A demand for wells that remain uneconomical in 2018

View the 2018 Market Forecast online at https://goo.gl/F2Ywxa

If you have any comments or feedback, feel free to contact Tommy Angell on the below details.

Thomas Angell
Offshore Network Ltd.
0044 (0) 203 411 9184
email us here

This press release can be viewed online at: http://www.einpresswire.com

Disclaimer: If you have any questions regarding information in this press release please contact the
company listed in the press release. Please do not contact EIN Presswire. We will be unable to assist
you with your inquiry. EIN Presswire disclaims any content contained in these releases.
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